 Over Haddon Village Hall Committee Meeting scheduled for
 Tuesday 14thApril 2020

As a result of the Covid19 pandemic, and the resultant restrictions on gatherings of more than 2 people, the Committee has had no choice but to cancel the above scheduled meeting.
It has also, sadly, been necessary to cancel all activities at the village hall, until further notice.
The following actions have been taken, in order to comply with Government regulations, and insurance requirements:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We have notified our insurance company, Allied Westminster, of the situation, and drawn up a risk assessment.
· The diary has been cleared, with regular groups postponed, and fitness groups who pay in advance having their outstanding classes rolled over. Other bookings have had to be cancelled.
· The playground has been closed, and notices put up to that effect.
· Martin Chresta and Jen Foxon have turned off the kitchen hot water boiler, the fridge and hot water to the taps.
· The heating has been turned down to 17 degrees, as recommended.
· The weekly and monthly health and safety checks will be continued as normal.

The committee very much regrets having to take these actions, and hopes that it won’t be too long before these troubling times recede and the village hall can be brought back into use as a much valued community asset.
